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March 7, 2012

Ontario Energy Board

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Request for Interim Rates for the 2012 Rate Year - EB-2011-0249

On February 13, 2012, Wellington North Power Inc. wrote to the Ontario Energy Board
confirming the LDC’s commitment to submitting its 2012 Cost of Service rate application to
the Board by April 13, 2012. As communicated in previous correspondence, Wellington
North Power Inc. has encountered several unforeseen circumstances resulting in the LDC’s
delay in filing its application.

Due to the delay in filing its 2012 Cost of Service rate application, Wellington North Power
Inc. is requesting an Interim Rate Order of its current Tariff of Rates and Charges effective

as of May 1, 2012.

If the Board has questions regarding this matter please contact Richard Bucknall at
rbucknall@wellingtonnorthpower.com or myself at jrosebrugh@wellingtonnorthpower.com
or call 519-323-1710.

Yours truly,
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Judy Rosebrugh President & CEO
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